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City Council Regular Meeting 

 

DEPARTMENT: Parks and Recreation 

FROM: Jen Basham, Director of Parks and Recreation 

MEETING: August 19, 2024 

  

SUBJECT:  

Receive a report, hold a discussion and provide staff feedback regarding grant 
funding potential for the FY25 Centennial Park renovation. (Staff Contact: Jen 
Basham, Director of Parks and Recreation) 

SUMMARY:  

GameTime playground vendor initiated a matching grant program on July 7, 2024, which was 
identified by staff. Staff met with GameTime on July 16, 2024, to discuss adherence to 
application deadlines. The grant application was successfully submitted on July 17, 2024, and 
staff received a grant award notification on July 30, 2024. Staff would now like to discuss the 
grant details and explore funding potential for the Centennial Park project. Centennial Park is 
scheduled for a playground replacement in 2025 as part of the Parks Capital Improvement 
Program, with a budget of $500,000. 

RECOMMENDATION:  

Staff recommends receiving the grant for Centennial Park.  

PRIOR ACTION/INPUT (Council, Boards, Citizens): 

N/A 

REFERENCE: 

N/A 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 

N/A 

STAFF CONTACT: 

Jen Basham, CPRE 
Director of Parks and Recreation 
jbasham@burlesontx.com 

mailto:jbasham@burlesontx.com
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